
 

 
 

 

 

      May 10, 2024 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Womack                                    The Honorable Mike Quigley 
Chairman                                                                      Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing                 Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing,  
and Urban Development, and Related Agencies           and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 

Committee on Appropriations                                     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives                                    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                             Washington, D.C. 20515 

     

 

Dear Chairman Womack and Ranking Member Quigley:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cass-White Road Widening, Phase II project in fiscal year 2025.  

 

The funding would be used to continue the project to realign and widen the existing 2-lane Cass-White 

Road to a 4-lane divided roadway with a raised concrete median to increase safety and traffic flow. The 

requested amount of $15,700,000 will serve industry and a rapidly developing logistics sector along the 

I-75 corridor in Bartow County, Georgia. The pace of growth in the area necessitates improvements to 

the road infrastructure to address wear and tear and ensure safety. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely 

 
  

Barry Loudermilk 

Member of Congress      

    
 


